
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FAMILY SUPPORT WORKER 

 
 

 

 

The Contact Number for Tabatha 

Kenny our Family Support Worker 

is:  07762025021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

First of all a huge welcome back to the start of our school year.  Even the 

sunshine has put in an appearance for our return!   

As our Reception children begin their journey here with us, I would like 

to take this opportunity to welcome all of the new parents to our Crabbs 

Cross Family.  They have amazed their teachers with just how quickly 

they have settled and begun taking school life in their stride. I think we 

may see a few very tired children on Friday at the end of their first full 

week. 

All of our children have returned looking so smart in their shiny shoes 

and new school uniforms, excited and ready for their learning. 

Our key stage 2 classes have enjoyed settling into their new newly 

painted classrooms, as over the summer we had our Victorian school 

building redecorated to reflect our school colours.  It took all summer 

but they finally finished at 4pm on Tuesday as we opened on Wednesday 

to the children, so a huge well done to our team for getting our 

classrooms and everything ready on time!  Here’s a little sneak preview: 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
A huge well done to everyone for remembering the change to the times 

of our school day.  We have got off to a fantastic start with a huge drop 

in the number of children arriving late, please keep it up. Please 

remember that classroom doors close at 8:45am prompt.  Anyone 

arriving after that will need to come and sign their child in at the main 

school office. 

 

BOOKING FORMS FOR AFTER SCHOOL 
CLUBS FOR Y1 -4 

 

These are being sent out today and 
clubs start Tuesday 19th September. 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 

Mrs. Sallyanne Dunstan 
Headteacher 
Crabbs Cross Academy 

 

SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

 

 

20th September: 9am coffee morning to 

introduce Mrs Malone our SENCo and  

Mrs Kenny our Family Support Worker  
 

29th September: 9am Macmillan coffee 

morning hosted by our Head Boy Ollie 

F, Head Girl Frankie, Deputy Head Boy 

Jenson and Deputy Head Girl Lexi. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRABBS CROSS ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 

‘Flying high…creating success together’ 

11th September 2023 – Autumn 1 

WE ARE AN OPERATION 

ENCOMPASS SCHOOL 

 

 

 
Please see the separate letter 

accompanying this newsletter for 
further information. 

 

JUST A LITTLE REMINDER 
Children are to be accompanied 

onto the school premises by their 
responsible adult.  Children should 
then remain with their adult until 

8:35 when the doors open and they 
are handed over to their teacher 

and enter the school building. 
 

 

 

 


